
Dear Tim, 
 
We has been modified the documents per your comments, please refer to the attachments for the revised 
documentation which list as below, 
 
1. User's manual - modified output power 
2. Schematics - Added component value 
3. Class II change letter - Added the component change list 
 
 

 
Should you have any further advice, please do not hesitate to contact me directly, thank you for your time! 
 
Meanwhile, I would like to take this opportunity to sincerely thank you for your support! On behalf of 
everyone here in Intertek Taiwan, wish you have a merry Christmas and pleasant 2005!  Enjoy your 
holiday!!! 
 
 
Jerry Liu / Intertek Taiwan  


